
Please consider the impact to the local community residents who are here all year long.  These sewers 

do need fixing but the additional 10  million is crazy .  Is it not fair for local residents to bear the burden 

of summer residents. 

 

I am against the costlier propsal of 20 million. 

 

Please advise. 

thank you 

 

Mary Kussoy 

40 Post Road 

Swan Lake NY 


